
 

 

What’s happening 

Hillview Baptist Church 

Living. Loving. Reaching. Growing. 

 

Address: 

253 Woodvale Rd West  

Edmonton, AB  T6L 1E5 Canada 

 

Contact: 

Tel: 780.461.5393  

Website: www.hillviewchurch.ca 

Email: office@hillviewchurch.ca 

In case of emergency please call Pastor 

Norm at: 

587.336.0805 

 

Office hours:  

Tuesday to Friday 

 9am - 12pm 

 

 

Prayer for our  
Missionaries 

 

 

 
 

Craig & Maureen Moody 
NAB Missionaries in Cameroon 
nabonmission.org/missionaries/
craig-and-maureen-moody/ 
Craig and Maureen have 
served as missionaries in 
Cameroon in a variety of ca-
pacities throughout the 
years. This time, Craig is 
serving as the Finance Man-
ager for the Rain Forest In-
ternational School, and  
 
 

 
 
 
 
Maureen is the interim field 
director for Cameroon, tak-
ing over the position Calvin 
Hohn held previously held.  
Pray: Pray for Maureen as 

she undertakes the many 

and varied responsibilities of 

field director. 

 
 

 Church of the Week 

  Edmonton, AB:  
Trinity Asian Christian Church 

Pastor: Eliasaph Zahir 

Prayer chain 

 Yvonne is the Prayer           

Chain Coordinator. 

If you would like to be 

part of this vital ministry, please 

email diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca 

to be added to the list. 

If you have a prayer request, please 

email diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca 

or call the church office. 
 

Facebook prayer group 

We also have Prayer 

group page on            

 Facebook called:  

Prayer and Guidance 

If you would like to join, you can 

email our Social Media Director, at:   
social@hillviewchurch.ca 

 

 

Prayer & Guidance 
If you are visiting with us or have a prayer request, please fill out the 
Welcome card or Prayer Encouragement card available in the pew 
and drop it in the offering basket at the sanctuary entrance. We 

Prayer Time 

Thursday’s at 10am 

in the Fireside Room. 

All are welcome. 

Family of the Week   
       

Rod & Janelle  
MacKenzie 

https://nabonmission.org/missionaries/craig-and-maureen-moody/
https://nabonmission.org/missionaries/craig-and-maureen-moody/
mailto:diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca
mailto:diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca


Worship Service 

July 31, 2022 

WELCOME  

CALL TO WORSHIP - Psalm 36.5-9 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

SONGS OF PRAISE 

Glorify Thy Name #29 

The Bond of Love #281 

The Joy of the Lord #411 

O, How I Love Jesus #529 
 

SCRIPTURE READING - Numbers 6.1-8 

PASTORAL PRAYER 

 

(Children are dismissed to Children’s Church) 

MISSIONS MOMENT 

Special Guest: Cheryl Hoople de Ahumada 

 

  SCRIPTURE READING - 2Timothy 3.10-17 

THE MESSAGE  

“The Light in the Darkest Days”  

HYMN OF RESPONSE 

Open Our Eyes, Lord #383 

In His Time #465 

 BENEDICTION - Numbers 6.24-26 

DOXOLOGY 

 

Join us for Coffee  

Fellowship 

July  31: No Coffee, invite 
someone over for dinner.  
Aug   7: Coffee’s On! 
Aug 14: No Coffee, invite 
someone out to lunch. 
Aug 21: Church Picnic! 
Aug 28: Celebration Sunday! 

Children’s Church 

Children ages 3-10 please 
join us downstairs mid-

service for Children’s Church.  

Bible Studies 

All Bible Studies are  
suspended for the summer, 
and will resume in the fall.  

Church Nursery Available 
Ages 0-2 years 

We are pleased to offer a  
nursery/playroom for children 
to use at their pleasure, under 

the supervision of their parents.  
Thank you. 

Church Library 

Just a reminder, there are 
still several books that have 
been outstanding for quite 

some time (several 
months).  Please talk to me if 
you have misplaced them so 

our inventory lists can be 
kept current.  As well, would 
the person who dropped off 

two boxes of inspirational 
books please call me.  Thanks 

for your consideration in 
these matters. 

- Barb  

Hillview Highlights 

OUR DAILY BREAD     

June – August 2022 
Standard Print and Large Print 
are both available at the Re-
source Centre in the foyer 

Christmas in July 

As stores start to fill up with 
school supplies, now is a 

great time to start collecting 
items for Samaritans Purse.  
Please Contact Donalda Nel-

son to learn more! 
780.440.6085 

We are happy to announce that with the  
assistance of the Food Bank, our Church Pan-
try is now open. Adherents, benevolent re-
quests and people you come in contact with 

who can benefit from The Pantry (non-perishables and basic 
needs) can access it. If you need assistance, kindly contact 
Yvonne or Jo.  


